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29th November 2023  
 
 

Christmas Fair – 29th November 
 
 

Dear parents/carers,  
 
Just a reminder that it is our Christmas Fair today.  School will close at 2.45pm and the Christmas Fair 
will start at 3pm. 
 
The Christmas Fair will be on the playground (as long as it stays dry), so we have had to change some 
of the exits for pupils.  
 
 
Nursery and Reception will both exit from the Nursery playground. (This is accessed from the 
Children’s Centre carpark)  
 
Year 1 and Year 2 will exit from the hall. (Please come to reception to collect your child) 
 
Year 4 and Year 6 will exit from their normal door. 
 
Year 3 and Year 5 will exit from the field. (please go onto the field to collect your child.) 
 
The Christmas fair gates will then open at 3pm.  
 
The Christmas tree lights will be switched on at 4pm on the Children’s Centre carpark.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Tracy Webley 
 
Headteacher 
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